
PLACER COUNTY OFFICE OF EDUCATION 

SAVE THE DATE: 
Richard & Rebecca DuFour  

EVENT INFORMATION 
 

THIS WORKSHOP IS A TWO-DAY EVENT 

 
Dates:   

Thursday, November 4, 2010  
and Friday, November 5, 2010 

 
Time:   
TBD 

 
Location:   

Auburn Parkside Church  
of the Nazarene 

3885 Richardson Drive 
Auburn, CA  95602 

REGISTRATION 
INFORMATION 

 
REGISTRATION FOR THIS EVENT IS 

NOT OPEN AT THIS TIME 

What is a Professional Learning Community? 
 

A Professional Learning Community is seen as a powerful and  
effective strategy for school change and improvement.   

Educators are committed to working collaboratively in order to  
attain increased academic achievement for the students they serve. 

For more information about this event or Professional Learning Communities, please visit the 
 Placer County Office of Education PLC website at: 

http://www2.placercoe.k12.ca.us/departments/profdev/plc/ 

Due to popular demand  
Placer County Office of Education 

welcomes back Richard and Rebecca DuFour  

Together Rick and Becky DuFour 
are respected authors and national 

presenters who promote higher 
levels of learning for all students 
through collaborative teams and 

systematic processes.  Allow your 
school community to benefit from 
the results of focusing on learning 

in a collaborative culture. 


